Attn: Frederick L. Hill, Chairperson
Board of Zoning Adjustment

DC Office of Zoning

441 4% Street NW Suite 200S
Washington, DC 20001

Re: BZA Application 19746 - DC Super Pack LLC

Dear Chairman Hill and Members of the Board,

I am a current client of Atlas Doghouse, the dog daycaregroesing, and boarding business
at 1371-1375 H Street NE. [ have spoken with the applicants, and ! understand that they are seeking
a special exception from the Board in order to operate their business on the property.

I am writing to offer my full support for this zoning application. The applicants are a great
addition to our neighborhood and we have heard nothing but positive reviews from our mutual
clients.

I believe the zoning relief being requested will not adversely impact my property or the
neighborhood because the dog care use is compatible with the other retail uses on H Street. The
applicants also make an effort to keep the property clean, and noise- and odor-free, without
negatively impacting the neighboring properties.

I strongly recommend the Board approve the zoning relief and allow the applicant to
operate their business on the property. Thank you very much for your time and consideration.

Sincer.
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